Dear Beryl

THE COST OF YOUR WEBSTER PACK IS ABOUT TO RISE
Unfortunately, a combination of increasing costs and the Government’s recent decision to double dispense quantities will mean that we will soon have to charge you more for your Webster Packs.
This is why.
The cost for us to produce your Webster Pack is already a lot more than we charge you. 
Up until now, we have subsidised that cost for you by using the Dispensing Fee the Pharmacy receives for dispensing the items we pack for you in the Webster, and we have done this to keep your costs as low as possible.
As the Government has now halved the income from Dispensing Fees, we are now unable to provide this service at the current cost. 
Similarly, if you receive deliveries from us, we can no longer afford to do these at no cost.
This is clearly not something we wanted to do, and this is one of the reasons Pharmacists nationally are fighting the way this policy has been implemented. 
It is worth pointing out that this policy was introduced based on advice provided to Minister Butler from the Department of Health. Not one single Pharmacist was consulted nor was any Aged Care provider. Had they done so, this would not have occurred.
We encourage you to take your concerns to our local Federal Member XXXXXXXXXX who can be contacted at XXXXXXXXXXX or by email at XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX. 
Pharmacists we are unhappy about the action that we have been forced to take and hope that Pharmacists’ representation to the Government, along with customers and patients making their representations, will make the necessary changes to the policy which, after all, is meant to be improving cost of living pressures, not making things more difficult for people such as yourself.
Please feel free to contact us with any concerns you may have.
Phone Number:
email: 
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